
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

ON THE FILING OF 
The Fiscal Year 2022-23 Garbage and 

Recyclables Collection Service Charges Report 
for County Service Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will hold a 
public hearing on the filing with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors on the adoption of 
the Garbage and Recyclables Collection Service Charges Report in County Service 
Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) for Fiscal Year 2022-23. This report contains the 
individual charge for each parcel of real property receiving garbage and recyclables 
collection service in the County Service Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) that meets the 
criteria outlined in County Ordinance Code 4.04.220. 
 
The filing of the Garbage and Recyclables Collection Service Charges Report in 

County Service Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) for Fiscal Year 2022-23, will result in 
these charges being placed on the tax roll. They will appear on the tax bill of each 

affected property and will be collected in the same manner as the property tax. 
 
Information concerning these charges may be obtained from the office of the Director of 
the Office of Sustainability, telephone 1(888) 442-2666, during the hours of 9:00 am and 
4:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  
 
 
The hearing will be held as follows: 
 
 

DATE: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 
 
TIME: 9:15 A.M. 
 
PLACE: Hybrid meeting (in person or online) 
 (See below for login instructions) 
  
  

Pursuant to Government Code Section 54953(e), the board meeting will be a hybrid 
meeting, open to the public for both in person participation and via Zoom online 
meeting format.  Anyone interested may appear in person or via Zoom and be heard 
on this matter or may submit a written statement to the Clerk of the Board. To view the 
Zoom meeting please visit https://sanmateocounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx, choose 
the calendar item by date (July 26, 2022). The link for the zoom or in person meeting 
will be published on Friday July 22, 2022. You can also send a written statement to the 
Clerk of the Board, via email to boardfeedback@smcgov.org or via mail to: Clerk of the 
Board, 1st Floor, 400 County Center, Redwood City, CA 94063. 
 
 
DATE: July 12, 2022 Michael Callagy 

County Executive Officer, Clerk of the Board 


